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DIE GOVERNMENT Of 
THE PROVINCE Of BRITISH COLUMBIA 

D E P A R T M E N T O F L A B O U R 

H U M A N R I G H T S B R A N C H May 16, 1975. 

Ms. Marcia Braundy, Chairperson, 
Kootenay Women's Council, 
Box 1200, 
Castlegar, B r i t i s h Columbia. 

Dear Ms. Braundy: 

Thank you for your l e t t e r of May 2nd concerning 
the Human Rights Complaint Form. 

"Sex" was l e f t o f f the form by error and I have 
sent word for it to be included in the p r i n t i n g of new 
complaint forms. 

I agree with your point, and thank you for 
bringing the matter to my attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

KR/am 
(Ms.) Kathleen Ruff, 
Director, Human Rights Code. 


